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Allen, Ellen L.
From:	j b [jbmb55@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Friday, October 17, 2003 9:14 AM
To:	nprm~ttb.gov
Subject:	Attn: Notice No. 4

Attn:	Notice No. 4
Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau
P.O. Box 50221
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221
Dear Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division:
I oppose the proposed regulation in TTB Notice No. 4 requiring a change in
the way these drinks are made because:
— These changes will be expensive and will end up paying more.
— The federal government shouldn’t waste my tax dollars changing the way
drinks are made.
— I don’t want these proposed change
thank you,
j. behringer
1100 bennett rd
alvin, tx, 77511

Cheer a special someone with a fun Halloween eCard from American Greetings!
Go to http: //www.msn.americangreetings .com/index_msn.pd?source=msnel34


